
                        There’s 

                          Another 

                            Election 

 

      It’s time to throw your hat (or a 

friend’s hat) into the ring as a candidate 

for the 2021 Santa Lucia Chapter 

Executive Committee! 

   The annual ExCom election is where 

you can volunteer to become one of the 

leaders of the Sierra Club Chapter for San 

Luis Obispo County and have a say in 

decision-making in the Sierra Club as 

an elected Club leader. The ExCom is 

an administrative body; conservationists 

are welcome, but the Chapter also needs 

volunteers who like to handle the needs 

common to all organizations. We need 

people who can take minutes, organize 

committees, inspire participation and/or 

organize members.   

   If you have some time and would like 

to help this great organization, please 

volunteer to run for a seat on the 

ExCom. Each winning candidate will be 

elected to a three-year term. The 

Executive Committee meets once a 

month. You may nominate yourself or 

suggest anyone else. Members may also 

run by petition, signed by 25 members 

of the Chapter in good standing. 

Nominations will be accepted for 

review and evaluation until 5 p.m. 

Monday, September 7. Submit 

nominations to j9rands@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

                          Santa Lucian ~ Sept./Oct. 2020 
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